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From the Head of Wellbeing:  The Rev’d Paul Gooding  
 
 
 
 

         22 May 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Oxfordshire Online Wellbeing Pupil Survey 

As a school, we have decided to give our students the opportunity to take part in the 
Oxfordshire Online Pupil Survey. This is being run by researchers at the University of Oxford 
and schools across the county have been invited to take part. The survey has been adjusted 
to capture the experiences of students during this lockdown period. Please refer to the 
attached parental information letter which provides more information. 

A few key points to highlight; whilst the survey is entirely voluntary and anonymous we would 
like to encourage all students to take part. We will be inviting students to complete the survey, 
which will take about 25 minutes, after half-term. The survey does ask some personal 
questions about health-related habits and personal experiences. The questions have also 
been designed to be age appropriate. We anticipate, however, that this will be a very helpful 
tool in supporting our pastoral work going forward.  

If you have any questions about the survey please contact Karen Mansfield as outlined in the 
letter. If you have any questions from a school perspective please contact me. If you are happy 
for your son to take part, then you do not need to do anything. If you do not wish to give 
permission for your child to take part in the survey, please complete the form in the attached 
letter and return to me by Saturday 30 May at 9am.  

Also, please follow us on Twitter @Ab_Wellbeing if you have not had the chance to do so. We 
will be posting regular updates here on mental health and wellbeing; all the more important in 
lockdown. 

With very best wishes 

 

The Rev’d Paul Gooding 
Head of Wellbeing 

paul.gooding@abingdon.org.uk 
 

https://www.abingdon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/usePupilSurvey_ParenInfo_Lockdown_Approved.pdf
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